March 2025

## Dear CANF Families,

Back in January, we released the anticipated tuition amounts. Since then we have found ourselves in discussions with the Board, Finance Committee, and Diocese. We understand that the required fundraising seems to be never ending and some may even consider it a burden. For this reason, we have decided that moving forward we will not be offering fundraising vs. non-fundraising family rates. There will only be one tuition option.

With that being said, we want you to understand that the per pupil cost to educate a child is around \$7,200. If you compare that with the tuition below you will see it does not cover the full cost. For the upcoming 25-26 school year, we therefore need to add \$100 to tuition (remember this is only \$10 a month) to help close some of this gap. Note: Previously many of you had to fundraise over \$675.

Although families will not be required to fundraise, fundraising in different ways is how we need to help close the rest of the gap. We will be trying to reach more people than just our school families by adding fundraisers like Super BINGOs and Meat Raffles. We will also continue to encourage participation in some of our favorites that our families enjoyed like Fall Mums, Christmas Poinsettias & Wreaths, Holiday Candy, etc. Participation in these events helps keep us from raising tuition further.

## → Tuition Agreement Model for K - Grade 8 Families

# of children	Anticipated 2025-26 tuition	Updated 2025-26 tuition
1 child	\$4,500	\$4,600
2 children	\$7,100	\$7,200
3 children	\$9,700	\$9,800
4 children or more	\$12,300	\$12,400

## → Pre-K 3 & 4 Tuition Agreements

- Pre-K 3 3 day program (M-W-F) \$4,700-> \$4,800 per student
- Pre-K 3 5 day program \$5,900-> \$6,000 per student
- Pre-K 4 \$5,600-> \$5,700 per student
- Discounts: 10% off will be taken if you have a Pre-K child and a child(ren) in K-8. 20% off will be taken if you have 2 or more children in Pre-K 3 & 4.

We thank you for your understanding, hope that you see this change as a benefit, and are excited for this new direction!

Sincerely, Principal Richards